Dear Friends At SSL Southern Softpaw League,

Sometimes the simplest way to show appreciation is simply to say “Thank you.” I know
I’ve said it before — and it always seem so inadequate. I wish I could just reach out and
give you a hug, look you in the eye and tell you “Thank you from the bottom of my heart
— for Sharing the Dream of Noah’s Ark.”

For you truly do “Share the Dream”™ of bringing children and animals together for the
rehabilitation of both. You can walk through our habitat any day we are open and you can
see the dream in action. You can see children from inner city areas and others who have
never gotten close to anything besides a cat or a dog walk around with wonder in their
eyes. Or you could see little Daniel* running after our miniature pinscher, Little Man,
giggling and forgetting the pastfth‘at brought him into our care.

So, I won’t search for fancy words, Friends At SSL Southern Softpaw League. T'll Just
simply tell you Thank You for loving and glvmg, for Sharing the Dream.

- With all my love,

P.S. If you want to experience Noah’s Ark first hand, call or visit our website for more
information — www.noahs-ark.org.

*name changed for privacy
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